EDENTON-CHOWAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING

Monday, June 8, 2009, 4:00 pm

Central Office Conference Room

M I N U T E S
The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education met in a special called session on Monday, June 8, 2009, 4:00 pm, Central Office Conference Room with the following members present:  Chairman Ricky Browder, John Guard, Gil Burroughs, Jean Bunch, Win Dale, and Gene Jordan.  Others present were:  Superintendent Allan Smith, Rob Boyce, Michelle Maddox, Emma Berry, Hackney High, and Harriet Sawyer.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ricky Browder.  The invocation was given by Ricky Browder.
Ricky Browder thanked everyone for all of the work that has gone into preparing for this meeting.  Mr. Browder commented that we would not be here today if we had not been backed into a corner with reductions of local funds by the Chowan County Commissioners and by the anticipated reductions in the state budget. 
APPROVE: 
1.
2008-2009 Budget Amendments.  A motion to approve Budget Amendments #5-23 was made by John Guard, seconded by Gil Burroughs.  (Attachment #1)
A motion was made by Win Dale, seconded by John Guard to adjourn the regular session meeting and enter into closed session to discuss personnel pursuant to North Carolina General Statues 115C-319 and 115C-321.

The meeting returned to open session with Chairman Ricky Browder calling the meeting to order.
APPROVE:
2.
Personnel

A motion was made by John Guard, seconded by Win Dale to approve the List of Licensed Personnel Recommended for Career Status/Tenure.  The motion passed unanimously.  (Attachment #2)

A motion was made by Win Dale, seconded by Jean Bunch to approve the List of Licensed Personnel Recommended for Continued Employment.  The motion passed unanimously.  (Attachment #3)

A motion was made by Gil Burroughs, seconded by Gene Jordan to approve the List of Personnel Recommended for Reduction in Force.  The motion passed unanimously.  (Attachment #4)

A motion was made by John Guard, seconded by Gene Jordan to approve the replacement of the gym floor at Chowan Middle School.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.





Respectfully submitted,





Ricky Browder, Chairman





Allan T. Smith, Secretary
